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RSIPF farewell late Police Constable Thomas Kalola 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) has farewelled the late Police 
Constable Late Thomas Kalola at the St Barnabas Cathedral Church, in Honiara on 6 
June 2023.  

RSIPF Deputy Commissioner (DC) Mr. Ian Vaevaso gave a eulogy tribute at the funeral 
service. 

DC Vaevaso said, “The sad news of the passing away of late Constable Kalola is really 
hard news to take in. I am lost for words to describe the sadness that all of us have 
experienced from the news of the passing away of one of our colleagues.” 

Deputy Commissioner Vaevaso says, “Late Kalola is a faithful servant working at the 
investigation Unit at the National Traffic Department till the day he passed away 

 “The passing away of late Constable Kalola denied his aspiration and satisfying 

career.  Let me assure the relatives and friends that the RSIPF salutes him and will 

continue to remember the legacy he has left behind. His positive contributions to the 

RSIPF and his excellent leadership in the field of Policing in the country,” DC Vaevaso 

adds. 

Mr Vaevaso says, “We valued so much his contributions to the RSIPF and the people of 

Solomon Islands.  The length of time he served in the RSIPF was highly commendable 

and honoured by all ranks and files of the RSIPF for unselfishly serving the people of this 

country by enlisting into the RSIPF to protect life and property and to maintain law and 

order.”  

 “I salute him for his service,” says DC Vaevaso. 
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The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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